SOUTH HUNSLEY inspire · aspire

East Dale Road Melton, North Ferriby East Yorkshire, HU14 3HS

Tel: 01482 631208 Fax: 01482 636703

enquiries@southhunsley.org.uk southhunsley.org.uk

Our Ref: 118390

27 November 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 8 Austria Ski Residential - Easter 2020

I write to confirm your son/daughter's place and to provide you with further information for the Easter Ski Residential 2020. I am pleased to inform you that the residential has achieved the required numbers and first deposits to run as planned.

By now, the first deposit of £100 is due. If you have not done so, because you were waiting for confirmation of a place, please pay this immediately. The second £100 deposit should be paid no later than Thursday 31 January 2019. This will allow us to confirm numbers with the company, secure our hotel choice, and fully occupy one coach which will remain with us for the duration of the residential.

You can make your contribution payment by using our secure internet payment site https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk. If you require any assistance in using this site or if you need your login details please e-mail finance@southhunsley.org.uk. If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the Finance department via telephone on 01482 631 208 to arrange an alternative method of payment. **Please note that deposits are non-refundable.**

Attached is a list of important dates outlining the payments, meetings and document requirements for the residential. On the school website under parental information there is a designated area for our ski residentials, where you can access further information on a range of topics including the clothing requirements.

A full information meeting and pre-residential briefing will take place in January 2020, in order to provide final details and ensure that all paperwork is completed prior to departure. This will also be an opportunity to ask any specific questions you may have.

In the meantime, I hope students are looking forward to the residential. If you have any questions you would like answering prior to the meeting, please contact me on 01482 631208 ext. 275 or email luke.duerden@southhunsley.org.uk.

Yours faithfully

Luke Duerden

Ski Residential Organiser





2019/20 Important Dates

Thursday 31 January 2019	Return slips should be handed to Mr Duerden, and all deposits totalling £200 should be paid. Receipts are obtainable from the finance office by request.
Tuesday 30 April 2019	We would appreciate that payment dates are adhered to in order to divide the cost over the year (full payments can be made at any time via cash, cheque or ParentMail). An additional payment of £200 is due by this date. This will be £400 in total.
Before the residential	All students on the residential will need their own passport and EHIC Card therefore please make sure that they will be valid for the duration of the residential or renewed in good time.
Friday 6 September 2019	We would appreciate that payment dates are adhered to in order to divide the cost over the year (full payments can be made at any time via cash, cheque or parent mail). An additional payment of £200 is due by this date.
Friday 1 November 2019	Final payment of £275 is due Total amount: £875
First week in November 2019	Download clothing list and exercise sheet (optional) from the school website. Skiing for four hours per day is demanding and even sporty people can get tired, increasing the risk of accidents. Students are advised to exercise regularly before the residential.
December 2019 (Date to be confirmed)	Ski clothing meeting – Presentation on the clothing essentials and a chance to buy clothing at reduced cost from Glide & Slide, Otley. 6.30pm start in The Hub. (Optional)
February or March 2020 (Date to be confirmed)	Final information meeting and pre-residential briefing in The Hub, 6.30pm start.
Friday 3 April 2020	Residential leaves for Austria.
Saturday 11 April 2020	Residential returns to school late afternoon/early evening, time to be confirmed.